
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you so much for providing me with this grant. We managed to find a 
wonderful company "Shed Quarters" to design and install the cage at our 
house.  We added a shelf along the back of the long side for possum boxes and 
the finished cage is perfect.  
 
The cage was installed late December 2021 and the shelf added a few weeks 

later. 
 
 
“As volunteers, we do not 
usually have access to 
such amazing facilities as 
the enclosure that this 
grant has made possible 
for us. As a possum carer 
of over 15 years, this is 
fabulous asset for us to 
have and many possums 
and gliders will benefit 
from it in years to come.” 

 

 

 

 

Thank You NWC, 

Kath Dalton 


